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SEKRPC & SBDC Workshops

Ten Workshops to be in the Region in the Next Year

The SEKRPC has partnered with the Small Busi-
ness Development Center at PSU to offer workshops to
busimesses and individuals in the area. Below is more
information on the workshops that will be offered. Be
sure that you check our newsletter for dates of workshops
once we are free to schedule them!

On-Line Marketing (Websites and Social Media)
will be offered twice throughout the year. Whether your
Small business has existed for years or just recently
started up, effective on-line marketing is criical. In this
presentation, we will cover the fundamentals of utilizing
and understanding social media for your business, Search
Engine Optimization, the importance of a website, and
your Google Business Listing.

Understanding Financial Statements will be
offered twice throughout the year. We will discuss finan-
cial statement topics like P&L, cash flow, financial
projections, and other topics that you need to know about
to better run your business and/or help prepare you m
getting a business loan.

HR Rules and Regulations will be offered twice
throughout the year. This presentation will touch on all
things HR -related, including what interview questions
you can ask, how to hire your first employee, what taxes
you must pay as an employer, and much more.

Start-Up Training including creating a business
plan, finding, and other tools for starting a business,
however the class description for this workshop has not
yet been determined, but will be available at a later date.

QuickBooks Training will be an all day class

offered only once throughout the year. In this workshop
you can leam some of the essentials of navigating
QuickBbooks desktop software. We'll cover basic
accounting and multiple topics including cash vs. accrual,
budgeting, financial statements, chart of accounts, sales
receipts, invoices, receiving payment/making deposits,
and understanding banking and credit card statements.

There will also be one bonus workshop through-
out the year that will be determined at a later date.

The workshops are offered at free of charge to
mdividuals and businesses within the region. Dates of the
workshops will be available on the SEKRPC website
once they are set, with dates hopefully starting in January
2021 and spreading out through November 2021.

Project Spotlight

Chanute’s 2 Million Dollar Fiber Improvement

The City of Chanute was awarded a Connec-
tivity Emergency Response Grant (CERG) on
September 25, 2020 in the amount of $1,600,000.
The city will provide a match of $400,000 for a
total project cost of $2,000,000.

The CERG grants were created to address
the increased need for internet connectivity in
Kansas in response to the COVID-19 pandemic.
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This project will improve connectivity to
under-served areas in the City of Chanute to
address the needs of telework, telehealth, distance
learning and other remote business services. The
specific area to be served will cover an area of
approximately 400 homes south of 39 HWY, east
of the railroad, and north of 8th street. The City
will complete the project by December 30th.
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1 Can Support Local This Holiday Season

Suppo g rting Local Shops

2020 has been a challenging year for everyone,
and an especially challenging year for small businesses.
As a lot of holiday shopping kicks off this weekend,
make sure that you support your local shops.

Your local shops are an important part of your
community in so many ways. The small businesses in
your community give back more to your community
then a big box store does. When you support a local
business, you're also supporting your community
through sales tax that then funds the public schools,
parks, roads and sidewalks in your community.

Small businesses make a big economic impact.
The Small Business Association(SBA) states that more
than half of the U. S's jobs since 1995 were created by
small businesses. However, according to the SBA, bis
businesses have eliminated more then 4 million jobs
since 1990 while small businesses have added 8 million
jobs.

The small businesses in your community provide
greater access to product diversity. Small businesses
have just as much access to vendors as big box stores
do, if your local small businesses don’t have something
that you are looking for, just ask, they may be able to
order them for you!

Small businesses also help create a sense of community.
How many big
box store
owners do
you get
the chance
to get to
know?
You're
much more
likely
to get to
know a small
business
owner in your

Events and Deadlines

* Tours at the Brown Mansion - December 12 - 26

* Medicare Open Enrollment -October 15-December 7
* SBDC Webinar - Is QuickBokks Right for your
Business? December 1 @ 9am. Register @

https://www.pittstatesmallbusiness.com/training
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SUPPORT LOCAL

THIS MOLIDAY SEASO

REMENSIR YOUR LOCAL SHOPS

neighborhood. According to study noted in Forbes, the
second most popular desire is a stronger sense of com-
munity, with number one being more local restaurants.
We know that sometimes supporting your local
shops can seem like a challenge. but that is not always
true! Below are a few ways that you can support local,
even 1f you can't shop local!
Like, comment and share their social media posts! This
helps your local shops get their products out with little
to no advertising cost!
Buy in advance if they'll allow it! If you have a small
shop that you regularly purchase a product or service
from, buy a gift card for yourself that you know you
will use in the future or apply a credit to your account
for future use.
Order carry out or curbside! Some local restaurants can
take the stress of you for the holiday cooking! Check
with your local restaurants and see if they offer a
prepared dish that you could purchase for a holiday
meal or side! And then tip a little extra too!
There are so many ways that you can support your loca
small businesses this holiday season, so make sure you
remember them this year!!

» SBDC Webinar - Facebook Shops - Helping Small
Businesses Sell Online - December 3 @ 10am. Register
(@ https://www.pittstatesmallbusiness.com/training

Visit our new website at www.sekrpc.org to see programs and services we

offer, projects we have worked on, events in the area and more!

TAYLOR@SEKRPC.ORG | (620) 431-0080 |

SEKRPC.ORG
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